
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

       

Thursday 4 November 2021 
 

Dear Parents/carers 

  
Greenway Christmas Fair 

 

Following the letter you received last night from the Director of Public Health, regarding 
changes in the protective measures being implemented in school to stop the spread 
of COVID, the GSA have discussed the plans for the Christmas Fair with Mrs Ellwood 
and Miss Dell. 
  
We have had to make the difficult decision that the Fair format as it currently stands 
will have to be re-assessed. This unfortunately means there will be no Christmas Fair 
on Saturday the 11 December as advertised. 
  
Instead, we are working on a plan which aims to move the child-orientated elements 
of the fair (Jazzy Jars, Elfridges, Grotto, hand-made Christmas crafts) into the school 
days on Thursday 9 and  Friday 10 December so the children can still enjoy plenty of 
Christmas spirit within school hours and on school premises. We will also be asking 
classes to support the creation of themed hampers for the raffle! 
  
We are sad that yet again we are unable to come together as a full community but are 
excited that the children can still have Christmas at Greenway and we can still raise 
some funds in the process. 
  
Further communication on Elfridges and Grotto bookings will be released in due 
course. 
  
For now we hope you understand the decision we have reached and welcome any 
thoughts / questions via the GSA email. 
  
Regards 
 

 Mrs Ellwood  and The GSA 
 

 

  

 


